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Cooperation with other organizations 
 
 
1. Background 
At IRCC10 the document attached as Annex A has been introduced by the IHO Secretariat. 
That paper reports on the relations between the IHO and other International Organizations 
and IHO Stakeholders which affects IHO programme 3 and considers IHO participation in 
related events. 
IRCC recommended RHCs to 

• consider the list of Potential Stakeholders’ Events planned in 2018 relevant and its 
continued existence (decision 29) 

• consider how the IHO might be represented in events listed in Annex A of doc. 
IRCC10-09B. 

 
2. Recommendations 
BSHC MS are invited to discuss that topic and to provide input  
 
3. Action Required of BSHC 
 
The Commission is invited to 

a) note the paper “IRCC10-09B-Stakeholders_Events_2018report”; 

b) consider the relevance of the list and its continued existence in current or different 
format.  

c) consider the list of Potential Stakeholders’ Events planned in 2018 relevant and its 
continued existence (decision 29) 

 
 
 
Annex A:  IRCC10-09B IRCC10-09B-Stakeholders_Events_2018 
 
 
 
 


